
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

March 29, 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
VIA HAND DELIVERY 
 
Steven T. James 
Clerk of the House of Representatives 
State House, Boston 02133 
 
 
 
Re:  Petition of Dylan A. Fernandes for legislation to establish a Martha’s Vineyard housing bank. Municipalities 

and Regional Government 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. James: 
 
Upon review of the above named petition it does not appear to meet the requirements of Massachusetts General Law c. 
3, § 5 or §7. As this does not appear to be a matter proper for this office I am returning the original petition to you.  
 
If you have any questions on this matter please feel free to contact me directly by phone at (617) 727-2853 or via email 
at marissa.soto-ortiz@sec.state.ma.us. 
 
I look forward to working with you on these matters in the future.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Marissa N. Soto-Ortiz 
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